
 Town of Sandown, NH  

Office of Selectmen 

320 Main Street/P.O. Box 1756 

Sandown, NH  03873 

Phone # 603-887-3646 

Fax# 603-887-5163 

 

LEGAL NOTICE  

 

The Sandown Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, February 12, 2018 at the 

Sandown Town Hall, 320 Main Street, Route 121A, Sandown, NH regarding the following:  

 

7:10 PM – Public hearing pursuant to RSA 284:41-51 for consideration of the following warrant 

article to be placed on the March 13, 2018 ballot:  

 

 “Shall the Town vote to allow the operation of KENO games within the town.” 

 

You are invited to attend or you may submit written comments prior to this meeting.  If you require 

a personal assistance for audio, visual or other special aid, please contact our office at least 24 hours 

prior to this meeting.   

 

If this meeting is canceled due to inclement weather or circumstances beyond our control, it will be 

held on Monday, February 26, 2018 as per above.  

 

Jonathan M. Goldman, Chairman  

Thomas Tombarello, Vice Chairman  

Stephen Brown  

Bruce Z. Cleveland   

Cynthia Buco  


